Office of the Proctor I
VISVA-BHARATI
Santiniketan 731235

NOTICE

This is to notify for all concerned that the Office of the Proctor, Visva-Bharati, is inviting
applications from bona-fide and interested Semester | Undergraduate and Semester |

Postgraduate programme students only who wish to reside in the hostels of the university on
a priority basis following the Honourable Justice of High Court of Calcutta’s ruling “Priority

for occupation shall be given to students in terms of examination schedule”.

Rooms will be allotted to select student-boarders based on university rules of academic merit

and distance from home.

Kindly note that rooms will be allotted after they are made habitable for occupancy: this
includes repairs and/or replacement, particularly of electricity/electrical facilities, washroom

facilities, water and drinking-water systems, etc. in the hostels.
All such priority allotments will be temporary in nature and there will be no kitchen facilities.

Please fill in the Google Form below as Application for Hostel Allotment 2022 with

accurate and exact details as any mistakes may lead to cancellation of application.
Last date for the first phase of application is 17.03.2022.

https://forms.gle/wQaVBNpdif9hUiHo7
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